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I Herbert William Klement 111  of 20850 Solstice Dr Bend OR. 97703
Totally disagree with the Bill 2027.  I understand  people don't want
strangers walking on the edge  of their property.  Sometimes this is
done for the benefit of the public ( just as eminent domain is used to
take private property for public use).  There is a couple of trails in
Bend that butt up to private property and I have not heard or read about
any problems about those trails.   I worked on the bike/walking/running
Path that went from Palos Verdes  to Santa Barbara California next to
the beach sand  and after it was put together mile by mile and  the
people loved it.  Many years latter the path way was put together to go
all the way to San Diego, California.  Let the Bend  Park and Recreation
and the citizen committee build the Bridge.

mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

